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I am in strong support of HB 3362 because our state wildlife is part of the Oregon 

family. We should respect, not kill each other.  These projected wildlife crossings will 

allow both of us to grace our lands in mutual safety and respect.  Passage of HB 

3362 will allow Oregon to join other progressive and humane states which honor the 

human/ wildlife relationship. 

Thank you. 


